

Transforming the lives of individuals and their communities through innovative and effective addiction and social services.

August 9, 2024

Dear ETS Patients,

We have some exciting news to share. ETS' new mobile medication unit (MMU) is now licensed and ready to provide dosing services which means we will be able to dose a limited number of participants at the Seattle Clinic located at 1700 Airport Way starting on Monday, 8/12 at 6:30am. We know it has been a long wait to bring services back on site and we thank you for your patience.

Dosing at this site will initially be limited to patients who we are currently transporting with ETS vehicles to the Renton Clinic. We know that many of you are eager to return to the Seattle location, and we are working hard to open access to more people as soon as we can. We will keep you updated as things evolve.

Please remember, only those who have been specifically notified and assigned to the Seattle Clinic should come for dosing. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. If you have any questions or need more information, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Christine Beeman Cathy Perez

Seattle Clinic Manager South King County Clinic Manager